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Department of Human Resources

POLICY & GUIDANCE MEMORANDUM 
#2010-07: First Aid



Many departments purchase and maintain commercial first aid kits for faculty, staff, and students.  However, first aid kits are designed for self-help; department personnel should not attempt to administer first aid or any other medical treatment to others.
Under no circumstances should department personnel dispense any medicine—including over-the-counter medicines like aspirin or other pain relievers or cough medicine—to others.

University Health Services can assist faculty, staff, and students with medical concerns.  In case of emergency, dial 9-1-1 from any campus phone (cell phones call the Department of Public Safety at 617-287-7799).

Commercial first aid kits are available and convenient, but many contain over-the-counter medicines.  Those medicines should be removed prior to use.
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